
                      
 

                      Meghalaya Power Distribution Corporation Limited   
                  Office of   the Chief Engineer (Commercial) 
                Lumjingshai: : Shillong – 793001 
                                             

 

No. MePDCL/CE(Com)/R – 7/2018-19/100                       Dated: 8th March, 2019. 

NOTICE 

The MePDCL requests its esteemed customers to please note the following:- 

1. Non-Receipt of First Electric Bill. 

All esteemed consumers, who have received electrical connections but are yet to receive their First 

Electricity Bill, may kindly approach the respective Revenue Office of the area, with details of their 

name, address, contact number etc. at the earliest for commencement of Billing 

  

2. Self-Declaration of use of domestic electric connection for commercial and other purposes (Category 
of Electricity Use):- 

All esteemed consumers, who are using their domestic electric connection for home stay, shops & 

commercial establishments, industry, water pumps for sale of water, Bakery, Showrooms or any non-

domestic use, are sincerely requested to submit a self -declaration for such usage to the nearest MePDCL 

Revenue office, within the 15th April, 2019, so that the connection can be correctly categorized, as per 

the Meghalaya Electricity Supply Code 2018. 

This will help the Office in serving our customers better. 

           -Sd- 

         Chief Engineer (Commercial) 

MePDCL, Lumjingshai, Shillong 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


